
Dear Lin Howe Choir Students and Families,      April 2018 

 

 Please mark your calendars…for our Spring Concert! 
 

Wednesday, May 16th, 6:30 pm 

Linwood E. Howe Cafeteria 
 

• Please arrive by 6:00 pm to warm up. 

• Students should wear a white top and black bottoms, 
with black dress shoes. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or 

concerns. My email is daniellekoplinka-loehr@ccusd.org, and 
my phone # is (at CCMS): (310) 842-4200, ext. 5001. 

 
Thank you for all of your support! 

 

Musically yours,  
 

Danielle Koplinka-Loehr 

Music Educator, CCUSD 


